
   

 
 

 
 

                   

Calendar 2009/2010  

August 15  
Fall Registration 10:00 am-2:00 pm 
 

August 22  
Fall Registration 10:00 am-2:00 pm 
 

August 25  
Fall Registration 5:00-8:00 pm 
 

August 31  
Fall Classes Begin 
 

October 30-31  
Studio Closed for Fall Festivals 
 

November 7-8  
Greater Gulf Coast Arts Festival 
 

November 16-21  
Costume Payments Due, $55 per costume 
 

November 23-28  
Studio Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday 
 

December 4-6  
Company Christmas Production 
 

December 18  
Christmas Music Department Recital 
 

December 21-January 2  
Studio Closed for Christmas Holiday 
 

January 30  
Late Costume Payment Due, $70 per costume 
 

January 30 
Late Costume Payment Due, $70 per costume 
 

March 29-April 3 
Studio Closed for Spring Break 
 

May 29 
In-studio Dress Rehearsal 
 

June 5 
In-studio Dress Rehearsal 
 

June 14-19 
Tentative Tech Week and End-of-the-year Show 

News Letter 

 

 
RReeggiissttrraattiioonn  PPaayymmeennttss  DDuuee  

“The Magical Trunk in Grandmothers Attic” 
This workshop will be performance based and 
held July 5-10 for Ages 5-11. The week long 
workshop will include dance, theatre, arts and 
crafts, and will end with a performance on 
Saturday the 10th. The price for the week is 
$150.00/student. A non-refundable 
registration fee of $50.00 is due by June 1st.  

HipHop Heroes 
This hip hop dance workshop is designed 
especially for our young boys . It will include 
one hour of hiphop and one hour of tumbling 
each day. Your teachers will be Mr. Victor 
and Mr. Trey. $50.00 deposit is due by June 
1st. ($100.00 total for the week) July 12-16 

Ballet Workshop 
Our annual Ballet Workshop for intermediate 
and advanced dancers will be held July 19-23. 
Classes will include Ballet, Pointe, Variations, 
Partnering, Contemporary, Jazz, and Modern 
Dance. The price for the week is $250.00 and 
a non-refundable deposit of $100.00 is due by 
June 1st.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Five Weeks Till Recital!! 
June 17,18,and 19 

Mandatory Studio Rehearsals 
We will be holding extra rehearsals for “The 
Enchanted Wardrobe” and our afternoon recital 
“LaBelle’s Enchanted”. Please check your emails 
and our walls regularly for announcements and 
schedules. These rehearsals are needed to pull 
certain dances together. 
We will be holding run through rehearsals of our 
“Enchanted Wardrobe” performance June 9th and 
12th. These rehearsals are mandatory to participate in 
the production. We must have everyone present to 
set transitions and work out the details of sets and 
props, etc.  
 
DVD Orders Are Due 
“The Enchanted Wardrobe” $35.00 
“LPA’s Enchanted”(Noon performance) $35.00 
(These are separate DVDs) 
Buy both for $60.00 or all three for $75.00 
Please note that additional copies of the same 
performance are $15.00 
Please specify which shows (night) you are ordering. 
Orders must be paid for in advance. 
No other video cameras are allowed in the theatre, so 
please be sure you order your copy in advance. 



 
Souvenir T-Shirts Orders Due 
Souvenir T-shirts for The Enchanted Wardrobe are 
being printed. Please reserve yours today. Children’s 
sizes $15.00 Adult $18.00 these need to be paid for 
in advance.  
 
Pictures 
If you ordered pictures you will receive an email 
when they are available. Please go to 
www.slimdaddysportscenter.com to view your 
pictures. 
 
Tickets  
Please pick your tickets up at the front desk. 
 
Tech week  
Tech week has changed – Monday will begin at 
12:30. If you have any further questions please 
check the schedule that were handed out to students 
this week. 
 
Teacher Evaluation 
Please turn your teachers evaluation forms into the 
front desk. These forms are designed to help us 
better understand your needs, and provide you with 
excellent training. 
 
Fall Registrations 
Friday, August 6th  
3:00-7:00 Returning Students  
Saturday, August 7th  
10:00-2:00 Open Registration 
Monday, August 9th  
4:00-7:00 Open Registration 
Tuesday, August 10th  
4:00-7:00 Open Registration 
Monday, August 16th  
LPA Starts Back 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.slimdaddysportscenter.com/


  
                                                  

 
Recital Policies 
 
Beginning February 1st, students who arrive late to 
classes will receive a tardy mark. Allowances will be 
made for students whose classes overlap. If ballet 
class follows your other classes you must be pre-
dressed and ready to start on time. When possible, 
students should come into the classroom before the 
end of the preceding class. If students receive three 
tardy marks in a class it will count as one absence. If 
a student misses four classes in a single discipline 
for any reason over the remaining months they will 
not be allowed to perform in the student concert. 
Students who miss due to illness may be excused 
with a doctor’s notice. Excessive absences make it 
difficult for a class to learn the necessary 
choreography for the end-of-the-year showcase.  A 
student may choose to make-up absences by taking 
private lessons with their instructor in order to 
review choreography covered in class. Private 
lessons are $40.00/hour. For Ballet: If a student is 
not dressed properly for ballet class (Hair, Tights, 
Leotard, Shoes, jewelry, etc.) they will be asked to 
sit and will be counted tardy.  

Thank you for your understanding, and continued 
support. 

 
LPA Directors and Staff 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
LaBelle Performing Arts 8253 Chellie Rd Pensacola, FL 32526 

850.494.6650       www.LaBellePerformingArts.com 


